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PUBLIC NOTICE 
 

In accordance with the requirements of the Groundwater Protection Act, notification is 
hereby provided to the owners of private, semi-private, and non-community water 
systems in or near Roanoke of the discovery of the volatile organic compound Benzene 
and of the need to test their systems for potential contamination.  According to the 
Illinois Environmental Protection Agency, the area potentially affected by contamination 
is located East of County Highway 1700E, South of County Highway 1500N, North of 
Panther Creek, and West of ½ mile East of North Main Street.  For a listing of 
laboratories certified to analyze drinking water for volatile organic compounds, 
interpretation of any test results, contaminant health effects information, and 
recommendations for individuals who regularly consume well water, contact Eric Lane, 
Woodford County Health Department, 109 S. Major Street, Eureka, IL  61530 at 
309/467-3064 or IDPH Regional Office, 5415 N. University, Peoria, IL.  61614 at  
309/693-5360. 
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